
A statement from Macquarie: 

“Macquarie updated the market in September 2018 

(https://www.macquarie.com/au/en/about/news/2018/mgl-update-on-german-lending-

transaction-in-2011.html) in relation to this industry-wide matter, which involves more than 100 

financial institutions globally. Macquarie has updated the market on a quarterly basis since 2018 and 

will continue to do so. Macquarie continues to cooperate constructively with German authorities in 

relation to the matter. Given it is the subject of an ongoing investigation and civil litigation, you will 

understand that we’re unable to comment further.” 

 


